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COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS 
 
Minutes of club meeting held on 
May 7, 2019 at Red Robin 
Restaurant, Lake Havasu City,AZ 
 
*Don Lay, President, brought the 

meeting to order.  Don introduced new members Bob and 
Valerie Orcutt of Kingman. Don said he's been president for 
about 10 years. He's asked 
for new volunteers, no one 
volunteered. Don said he 
would stay on as president. 
 
*Pam Myers, Secretary, read 
minutes from last meeting 
April 27,2018. 
 
*Lou Sheeler , Treasurer, read May 2018-May2019 
Treasurers Report (report attached). Treasure balance is 
$3571.02. 
 
*Bob Stephens, National Director, reported that he will be 
attending FMCA Rally in Minot ND 12-15 August. He also 
reported that this will be his final duty as National Director, he 
will be resigning. 
 
*Rob Crow, Second Vice-President/Wagon 
Master/Quartermaster, thanked everyone for all the rally 
planning this year. He will stay in his position. Shirley wishes 
she was attending the meeting.  Rob stated that he had lots 
of info on past rally locations if anyone was interested. 
 
*Frank Richmond, First Vice President/Membership 

Committee Chair/Assistant 
Wagon Master, reported that 
only two rallies were schedules 
for next season, October 
(Frank and Kathy) and April 
(Lou and Keith). Frank 
suggested we only have rallies 
every other month. October, 
December (Christmas Party), 

February, and April. Terry and Deanna volunteer to host 
February rally. November, February, and March will remain 
open if a member would like to volunteer to host. 
. 

               2019- 2020 Rallies 
 
Oct 11-15 2019      Canyon Trail RV Park 
                               Bolder, Nevada 
                               Frank & Kathie Richmond 
 
Nov 2019              OPEN  
 
Dec 10  2019    Turtle Grill   Christmas Party  
                               Pam Myers  
 
Jan 15 – 18  2020    Wayne & Nancy Hill 
                                  Quartzsite Az 
 
Feb 2020         Terry Bitrich, Deanna Sebak 
 
March 2020                   OPEN 
 
April 2020     Keith & Lou Sheeler 
                       Desert Cypress RV Park 
                       Wickenburg, Az 
 
May 2020     Annual Meeting 
 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
 

President – Don Lay ……………...........928.453.3535 

1
st
 Vice President  Frank Richmond       928.754.2506 

2
nd

 Vice Pres. - Robert Crow……….…..928.453.1462 

Secretary – Pam Myers……… ……….951.218.3242 

Treasurer – Lou Sheeler   ………….....928.846.2008 

National Dir. - …………………………OPEN 

Alt. National Dir. – Dennis Callahgan ..929.854.7611 

Past President - Bob Ward……………..928.855.9273 

Wagon Master - Frank Richmond. …..928.754.2506  

Appointees 
Sunshine --  Shirley Crow                       928.453.1462 

Newsletter – Kathie Richmond                928.754.2506 

Quartermaster – Robert Crow                928.453.1462 



Continued from page one 
 
  Pam Myers will host Christmas party, December 10, 2019, 
Turtle Grill. More info to follow. 
 
*Kathy Richmond, News Letter Committee Chair, discussed 
their plan for the rally 11-15 October 2019, and passed out 
brochures for outing during rally. All attending must call RV 
resort and make their own reservations on or before 
September 11, 2019.  IMPORTANT, if you cancel reservation 
at RV resort it must be 48hrs prior to arrival or you will lose all 
resort fees. If you cancel within 48 hrs you will get all your 
money back minus $6.00. She and Frank will set up a train 
and boat ride. 
 
Dennis Callahgan, Alt National Director, thanked Kathy and 
Frank for helping out with their rally. Dennis and Marge could 
not attend due to illness. Frank also thanked Lou for taking 
care of all the finances. 
 
Don Lay brought up club dues. 
 
Frank Richmond will put in news letter when dues are to be 
paid. 
 
Don Lay adjourned meeting. 
 
Minutes taking by Pam Myers, Secretary. 
 

 

May 2018 – May 2019 Treasurers Report 
 
Beginning Balance                                          3,467.25 
     Dues.                       475.00 
     Rally profits             812.18 
     Deposit return         260.00 
Total Income                               1,547.18       6,004.43 
 
Expenses 
    Badges                       113.30 
     Rally hosts                400.00 
     Rally debits                  8.50 
     Xmas Party               301.61 
     Rally deposit             360.00 
     May lunch meeting   250.00 
Total Expenses                             1,433.41 
 
Ending Balance                                              3,571.02 
 
 

 
 
 

Important  

Information  

please read 
 

Wayne and Nancy Hill have planned a 

January rally in Quartzsite.  It is in a full 

hook up park.  Please look at page four of this 

newsletter for details. Wayne would like you 

to call him if this rally is of interest to you so 

he can secure the spaces now. It will be 

difficult to do so later. 

 

Thank you 

Wayne and Nancy…..928-279-0467 
 

 
 

Friendly Reminder… 
Remember club dues are due before October. Take a 
moment to write a check for $25.00 so you don’t lose 
track of it over the summer. 
Mail to: 
Lou Sheeler 
976 Rolling Hills Dr 
Lake Havasu City, Az 86406 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to a new Member 
Bob & Valarie Orcutt 
They live in Kingman Az 
Welcome; See you at a rally soon. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



2019 – 2020 Rallies 

 

We are starting to plan the next rally season. Here is some information about October. 

Please read and keep. You will receive more in the next 2 newsletters. 

 

INFORMATION ABOUT OCTOBER RALLY 

  

DATES: Friday Oct 11 thru Monday Oct 14 2019 

 

Place:  Canyon Trail R V Park 1200 Industrial Rd, 

Boulder City, Nevada 

\Telephone: 1-702-293-1200 

Tell them you are with the Colorado River Ramblers and want to make your 

reservation. (Have your coach license # handy when you call) 

 

We have 10 spaces reserved until September 11, 2019. You must call the park prior to that 

date to register. (The sooner the better) there is no guarantee of a space after that date.  

 

There is plenty to do and see around Boulder.  A train ride and 

visit to the Railway museum, a tour boat ride on Lake Mead, walk 

the historic district and visit the many antique shops in this quaint 

old city with sidewalk cafes and more. Also, there is the Boulder 

Dam Museum,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please make your reservation early so I can plan food and activities accordingly. Email or 

text me once you have reserved as I will be planning while on the road.  

 

Thank You ahead of time for your help. 

 

Kathie Richmond 

 

Text;     626.252.0398 

 Email; frichmond1@yahoo.com  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

QUARTZSITE ARIZONA 

RALLY 
IT IS GOING TO BE SOMETHING 

SPECIAL!!!!!!!!! 

 
PLACE: ARIZONA SUN RV 

928-927-5057 

WE HAVE 10 SPACES RESERVED 

FULL HOOK-UPS 

 
DATES: JANUARY 15TH THRU 18TH 

15TH ARRIVE 

16TH ITALIAN NIGHT 

17TH WESTERN HERITAGE NIGHT 

18TH OPEN NIGHT 

19TH ON OUR WAY HOME 

 

ANY QUESTIONS CALL 

WAYNE OR NANCY HILL 

928-279-0467 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name(s)_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address_________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________State________Zip Code__________ 

 
Home Phone__________________Cell Phone__________________________________ 
 
FMCA #_______________________Email____________________________________  
 
RV Info._________________________________________________________ 
   Year  Make  Model  Length 
 
How did you hear about us ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
$25.00 Annual Dues  
 
 
Please print your names as you wish them to appear on your Badges. 

 
Member_______________________________________________ 
 
Spouse/other___________________________________________ 
 
 
Mail completed application and check made out to COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS to: 

Lou Sheeler 

976 Rolling Hills Dr 

Lake Havasu City, AZ 86406 

(928) 846.2008 

 

 

For official use only: ( ) Name badges ordered by Treasurer from Gold Star Trophies 

   ( ) Dues to Treasurer for deposit 

   ( ) Names to Secretary for Membership Roster 

   ( ) Names & E-Mail Address to Newsletter Editor 

   ( ) Provide new member information to President 

 
 

We are an FMCA affiliate 


